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THE HUB
This week was the return of the HUB for Term 3.

With the HSC fast approaching, some of our year 12 music students took the opportunity to
practice some of their HSC pieces at this weeks’ HUB. Christine W performed an excellent solo
piano piece, Rebecca G sang a song called ‘Gravity’, and Elise T also sang a beautiful piece. Well
done to these year 12 performers, and if you would like to perform at the HUB, please see Mr Mark
or one of the music staff to register for your performance.

Mr Byron Mark
Manager of Ensembles
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